
Important Advisory: Class Schedule 

Disruption 

Dear Valued Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about a temporary disruption 

to our fitness class schedule. 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, including maintenance and scheduling conflicts, the following 

classes will be affected: 

• Yoga - Canceled on February 15th, 2024 

• Pilates - Rescheduled to February 17th, 2024 at 5 PM 

• Spin Class - Canceled on February 18th, 2024 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding 

as we work to enhance your fitness experience. 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our front 

desk or reply to this email. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Best Regards, 

The Fitness Center Management 


